
Dear TCEF Team,

Warm greetings and congratulations on your
30th anniversary!
 
I am Stenzin Dawa, an ex-student of Kyitsel-
ling Hostel (TNMF school), 2014 batch.

MESSAGE OF GRATITUDE

STANZIN DAWA

www.tibetchild.org

On this special milestone, I want to express my deepest gratitude to TCEF
for the invaluable support and opportunities you provided me during my
school years.

Thanks to your unwavering commitment to education and empowerment, I
was able to complete my studies successfully, and I am proud to share that
I am now working in a government job—something that would not have
been possible without your support.

Your dedication has truly changed lives, and I am just one of many who
have benefited from your vision and generosity. Thank you for believing in
us and for helping build brighter futures for Tibetan children.

Wishing you continued success in the years to come.

With heartfelt gratitude,
Stenzin Dawa
Kyitsel-ling hostel 
TNMF School, 2014 Batch
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